
Passey’s in Portobello is on
the market

The café on Portobello High Street
which won a Good Food award in 2022
has been put up for sale.
Co-owner Nick Passey said that he and partner Gary have now
decided  to  go  their  separate  ways  and  begin  different
projects.  The  pair  have  loved  being  in  Portobello  since
opening on the High Street in 2020, but feel that it is “the
right time” to sell and move on.

Nick said: “We just hope that whoever buys our little café
will love it as much as we have.”

There are seats for around 30 people in the café which is run
by four members of staff at present.

The business is being marketed by Cornerstone here.
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